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Partnerships are vital to the success of soil and water conservation in Missouri. The SWCP is placing a renewed emphasis
on improving communication with our crucial partners. One way we are doing this is through the implementation of a
periodic newsletter. This quarterly update is intended to communicate about important topics, and help partners get to
know our staff better. The second issue is attached. For more information about any newsletter content, contact

Jake.Wilson@dnr.mo.gov .

Thank you.

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




